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No: 63/2019 

Date: 28 January 2019 

Condolences on death of Julen Jimenez 

The Chief Minister has today written a letter of condolence to the representative of the Spanish 
Government in Andalucia, Alfonso Rodríguez Gómez de Celis, following the fatal outcome of the 
incident involving Julen Jiménez. The Chief Minister, on behalf of the people of Gibraltar, sends 
sympathy to Julen’s family and friends, and praised the tireless efforts of the emergency and rescue 
services in their attempt to save him 

 Copies of the letter in English and Spanish are attached. 


